
Bob Marvel’s website, www.bobmarvelguns.com, was disabled May 13 and the domain name is 
for sale.  Bob has not left the business and is continuing to build “exceptionally reliable” pistols 
as in the past.   
 
The previous email addresses (bob@bobmarvelguns.com  & match22@bobmarvelguns.com) 

became unavailable to us on May 13 when the web site was disabled.  Emails concerning pistol 
inquiries, conversion requests, and business related questions cannot be accessed by either 
one of us.  Fortunately, copies were made of most conversion orders prior to our website being 
disabled.  Please do not use the previous website’s email addresses.   
 
ALL COMMUNICATION REGARDING BUSINESS MATTERS, EFFECTIVE MAY 13, WILL BE 
HANDLED USING THE EMAIL ADDRESSES PROVIDED BELOW.  IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED 
EMAILS FROM ANY OTHER ADDRESS THAN THOSE LISTED BELOW AFTER MAY 12, 
PLEASE KNOW THAT THE EMAILS DID NOT ORIGINATE FROM OUR BUSINESS, WERE 
NOT SANCTIONED BY US, AND ARE SUSPECT TO VALIDITY.  

 Questions involving custom gun purchases, pistol smith questions, etc. should be 
directed specifically for Bob at: 

             bobmarvelcustomguns@gmail.com    OR   deb.marvelguns@gmail.com 
 Inquiries related to the new Bob Marvel Custom .22 Pro Conversion should be 

directed to: 
           deb.marvel22conversion@gmail.com. 
   
We are in the process of building two new websites -- www.bobmarvelcustomguns.com and 
www.bobmarvel22conversion.com.  Unfortunately, the sites are still under construction and are not 

ready for viewing.  We appreciate your patience and continued business during the interim of 
building the new sites. 
 
In addition, FINALLY, the new “Bob Marvel Custom .22 Pro Conversion” is available.  (Recall:  
The Bob Marvel Custom .22 Pro Conversion is not what Marvel Precision sells as the Marvel 
conversion.  Marvel Precision continues to use and sell Bob’s original designs and name.)  
Thanks to your feedback, more options and accessories will be available to you when 
purchasing the Bob Marvel Custom .22 Pro Conversion.  As soon as the website is available, 
you will have the opportunity to purchase the Conversion and/or accessories on line using a 
credit card.   
 
Conversion orders will be filled according to the chronological order of the requests.  We are 
currently accurizing, assembling, and testing our first shipment of 30 Conversions. The first 30 
individuals who ordered the Conversion will be contacted via email to confirm their orders and to 
secure payment.  After these units are sold, we will receive 50 more Conversions.  Additional 
information updates will provided, and verification of orders will occur as quickly as possible.  
 
Our mailing address and phone are: 
 2303 County Rd. GG  
 Crete, NE  68333-5001 
 (402) 826-3679 
 
Please watch for www.bobmarvelcustomguns.com and www.bobmarvel22conversion.com.  Again, 

we appreciate your patience and continued support as “we get back on line”! 
 
Bob Marvel & Deb Hiesterman 
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